
From: Jennie Kristel <jkristel61@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2019 9:30 AM 
To: Ann Cummings <ACUMMINGS@leg.state.vt.us>; Mark MacDonald 
<MMacDonald@leg.state.vt.us>; Michael Sirotkin <msirotkin@leg.state.vt.us>; Brian Campion 
<BCampion@leg.state.vt.us>; Becca Balint <bbalint@leg.state.vt.us>; Randy Brock 
<RBrock@leg.state.vt.us>; Christopher Pearson <CPearson@leg.state.vt.us>; Faith Brown 
<FBrown@leg.state.vt.us>; Virginia Lyons <VLyons@leg.state.vt.us>; Richard Westman 
<RWestman@leg.state.vt.us>; Richard McCormack <RMcCormack@leg.state.vt.us>; Debbie 
Ingram <DIngram@leg.state.vt.us>; Maya SuttonSmith <MSuttonSmith@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Bill H.513 
 

 

 

Dear Members of the Senate Finance Committee and Senate Committee on Health and 
Welfare, 
You need to understand about Bill H.513: The way this bill is currently written 5G is 
concealed inside the term “broadband” and you may not understand this. 
1. PLEASE AMEND THE LANGUAGE IN BILL H.513 SECTIONS 19A (1) AND (2) BECAUSE 
THEY ALLOW 5G TO BE IMPLEMENTED UNDER THE COVER OF BROADBAND EXPANSION 
CALLED “ONE-TOUCH-MAKE-READY.” 
2. PLACE A STAY ON THE ATTACHMENT OF 5G ANTENNAS TO POLES AND TOWERS 
UNTIL PROVEN SAFE AND RELIABLE, INCLUDING 4G ANTENNAS THAT CAN BE 
UPGRADED TO 5G VIA SOFTWARE. 
Our world is scary enough! Please side of th side of sanity and humanity 
 
Thank you 
 
Jennie Kristel 

 
 


